
To whom it may concern, 
I own a small business and I am an Independent contractor. I am able to work part time so I can be at 
home with my 2 kids,  My business would go out of business if this passes and this definitely discourages 
entrepreneurship. I am fully against this from passing. I would love to be able to show my kids how hard 
work and being able to own your own business is possible. If this passes that would be one more hurdle 
for Independent contractors/small business owners to go through to make a life for our families.  
Thank you for your time. 
 
Jori Lindquist  
Owner/ stylist at Grace Salon 
 
 


